
Diary of the week:     Please	note	the	ac,vi,es	(*)	take	place	in	the	Upper	Room 

 Sunday 27th 
January 

9.30am 

11am – 1pm 

Holy Communion:  Fr Geoff 
Graham, preacher:  Ven Dr 
John Holdsworth 
Pervolia shop open 

Monday 28th  
January 

10am – 1pm 
11am-2pm 

1pm 
2pm 

Larnaca Shop open 
Pervolia shop open 
Dancing with Jim 
Council Meeting * 

Tuesday 29th 
January 

11am – 2pm 
7-9pm Pervolia shop open 

Wednesday 30th 
January 

10am – 1pm 
11am – 2pm 
10am-1pm 

Larnaca shop open 
Pervolia shop open 
Book sale 

Thursday 31st 
January 

11am – 2pm 
11am 

Pervolia shop open 
Quiet Service 

Friday 1st 
February 

10am – 1pm 
11am – 2pm 

Larnaca shop open 
Pervolia shop open 

Saturday 2nd 
February 

11am – 2pm Pervolia shop open 

Sunday 3rd 
February 

9.30am 

11am – 1pm 

Holy Communion: Fr Geoff 
Graham, preacher:  Ven Dr 
John Holdsworth 
Pervolia shop open 

e-mail:	sthelenasoffice@cytanet.com.cy		Postal:	PO	Box	42409,	6534	Larnaca,	Cyprus	
Upper	Room:	Flat	201,	St	Helena’s	Court	(adjacent	to	the	Church)	

web:	www.sainthelenaschurch.com			Chaplain:	Ven	Dr	John	Holdsworth	99	658	147	
If	you	wish	to	include	anything	in	the	bulle4n,	please	contact	Deb	Graham	by	noon	Wednesday	

on	99173079	or	email	to	debgraham1982@gmail.com	

Welcome to St Helena’s in the name of Christ. 

If you are a baptised Christian of any tradition,  
you are invited to receive Communion.  

We will be having coffee in the courtyard after the 
service, please join us. 

Collect 
Remember, Lord,  

what thou hast wrought in us,  
and not what we deserve;  

and as thou hast called us to thy service, 
 make us worthy of our calling;  

through Jesus Christ our Lord.  Amen 

St Helena’s Anglican Church


Post Communion Prayer 
Almighty Father, whose Son our Saviour Jesus 

Christ is the light of the world: 
may your people, illumined by your word and 

sacraments, shine with the radiance of his glory, 
that he may be known, worshipped, and obeyed 
to the ends of the earth; for he is alive and reigns 

now and for ever.  Amen 

27th January, 2019 



Pray for the Director of Ordinands and for 
all involved in discerning and encouraging 
vocations.   
Also pray for Paphos: The Parish has 3 
places of worship: The church of Ayia Kyriaki 
Chrysopolitissa, Paphos; the Church of St 
Stephen in Tala and the Church of St Luke in 
Prodromi which serves the town of Polis, the 
resort of Latchi and surrounding villages. 

Council  Members 
Chaplain:  Ven Dr John Holdsworth   24651327 / 99658147   
email:  archdeaconjohn32@gmail.com 
Associate Priest and Pastoral Care Facilitator:  Fr Geoff Graham  99178068 
email:  geoffgraham1982@gmail.com 
Wardens: Rowena Parkin  22532135/99450861 and Brian Cromwell 
24020376/96832221 
Treasurer:  Jan Dykes 24425578/99164911 
CC Secretary and Synod Rep:  Deb Graham  99173079 
Synod Rep:  Sue Mantovani 24652678/99594678 
Council Members:   Jean West 24425224/99950866, Doug Barrett 96273476,  Elsie 
Shearsby, Hazel Fowlie, Marina Peters and Liz Taylor 
Co-opted Members:  Sue Holdsworth and Helen Barrett 

Looking Forward – 

I have to begin with an apology from the Bishop. He was to 
have been with us today, but an emergency situation has 
arisen in a Gulf Chaplaincy which has meant that he has 
had to go there immediately, much to his regret. He is 
committed to being with us on Mothering Sunday. 

This coming week we have a Council Meeting at 2pm on 
Monday and our next Book Sale is on Wednesday. Some of 
those who usually help are away at present so any 
additional help would be much appreciated. We start to set 
up at 8.30am, and begin to put things away from 12.30pm. 
We also serve refreshments throughout the morning. If you 
can help in any way please do come along. The Sale 
provides one window on the church and is an important 
occasion. 

Synod begins next weekend. That means that we may have 
some visitors from other parts of the Diocese with us next 
Sunday. It would be good for them to see us at our best. On 
February 10th our guest preacher will be Archbishop Barry 
Morgan, formerly Archbishop of Wales. I really do hope that 
is a memorable service. It coincides with my birthday. 

Because of Synod, Luncheon Club in February will be on the 
13th rather than the 6th. 

Ven Dr John Holdsworth, Parish Priest 

This morning’s readings: Nehemiah 8. 1-3, 5-6, 8-10    
              1 Corinthians 12. 12-31a     Luke 4. 14-21     
Next week’s readings:      Ezekiel 43.27 – 44.4    
              1 Corinthians 13. 1-13         Luke 2. 22-40    

Note for your diary –  there will be a retreat at St Helena’s 
on 2nd March.  See the poster in the foyer for more 
information. 
Important notice – would you like to donate a bottle of 
Commanderia for use in our Eucharist service?  Please see 
Jean if so. 

Please turn off mobile phones before the service starts.  We have a 
hearing loop installed.  Please adjust your hearing aid accordingly. 


